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27th April 2021 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents,  
 
We have been informed by Swattenden that Kent County Council have cancelled visits to the centre for 
this summer. I am sure this will be disappointing for many of the children but we are hoping to arrange 
other events to celebrate their time at Eastry. Many of the arrangements are dependent on the 
situation with the roadmap out of lockdown and once things are clearer in this regard we will 
communicate plans to you. 
 
In the meantime, we have decided to change the date of the t-shirt signing and clap-out to Wednesday, 
21st July, the last day of term, as this feels more appropriate. The Year 6 leaver’s service and leaver’s 
party will remain on Friday, 16th July. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher  
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